
Tuesday, April 24, 2012    
 
SDRCC REMINDER:  2012 LawAccord Convention Filling up Quickly 
 
Montréal (Québec) – The SDRCC wishes to remind the sport community members that the 2012 
LawAccord Convention will be held on May 22 in Quebec City.  This international event is aimed at sports 
federation administrators, sports lawyers, arbitrators and mediators, as well as event organizing 
committees and policy makers. Its program features two debates on what good sport governance requires 
and what good governance principles can keep sports out of court. 
 
Individuals who enter the promotional code “SACSDRCC” upon registering online will receive a 10% 
discount off the registration fee. The program and details on registration are available at the following link:  
http://www.sportaccordconvention.com/#P71.  Places are limited and the event is filling up quickly. 
 
About SportAccord Convention 
 
Under the aegis of SportAccord, the Convention encompasses the annual general assembly of all 
international sport federations which are members of ASOIF or AIOWF, while offering the sports 
community a powerful opportunity to come together in an exclusive and authoritative networking 
environment to build relationships, exchange knowledge and develop ideas. This is the first time in 10 
years that this event is taking place in Canada. This is also the 10th anniversary of LawAccord. 
 
About the SDRCC   
 
The SDRCC is a not-for-profit corporation created by federal legislation and funded by Sport Canada. The 
mission of the SDRCC is to provide the sport community with a national alternative dispute resolution 
service and strengthen the culture of fairness in Canadian sport by resolving disputes quickly and 
efficiently and to provide expertise and assistance regarding alternative dispute resolution.    
 
For more information, please contact:    
 
Marie-Claude Asselin   
Executive Director and CEO   
Tel: 1-866-733-7767    
Mobile: (514) 465-7339  
mcasselin @ crdsc-sdrcc.ca 


